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Greetings!!

Wow, it’s May, and I have never been in such a whirlwind
of activity since the holidays. So, I will keep this part of the
newsletter short, because pictures are worth a thousand words....
After the holidays, we packed and in February we moved into our

new site-1351 Logan Avenue. We have been unpacking and
getting organized these passed weeks and it’s really coming
together. The first floor is opened for business and we are seeing
clients and helping those who come through our doors.

In March we hosted a three-day Open House and had
100 people take a tour of our facility. Thank you to Blair
County Chamber of Commerce for being a part of our
ribbon cutting ceremony. What a great time of food and
fellowship!! Thanks to Rustic Catering for the great
food.
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Etm PREGNANCY SupPORT SERVICES

RAN OR SHing, Come Enjoy A Praverrul WALK To THE CENTER AND BAck To THE
CHurcH OF THe Goob SHEPHERD (1650 CLay AVE. TYRONE, PA 16686)
WHERE WE WiLL SHARE IN A DELicious LUNCHEON
THERE Is No Cosr, Bur WE ARE AskING For DonaTions OF TARGET
AND WALMART GIFT CARDS OF ANY AMOUNT ( MIN.T PER FamILY OR IND.)
Rsvp BY EMAILING THE ELM.PSS@GMAIL.COM,

OR ONLINE HERE: TINYURL.COM/Y8CHNVHB? By ApRIL 14.)

plecse indicate if you need o yellove wmbiellal

In His Service,
Carol Steffen ©
Executive Director

On April 21%, we enjoyed the Sunshine as we made our way
through Tyrone during our Yellow Umbrella Walk. We had about
50 people in attendance and raised over $700 in gift cards for our
clients.

May will bring about more plans, more changes, more clients. We
are meeting needs for those in extenuating circumstances, doing
ultrasounds, speaking to women about relationships, and walking
alongside families with provisions for their baby. We are still
looking for models who are either first or second trimester for our
ultrasound practice trainings.

The summer will bring Faith Day, another Open House, and plans
for our Annual Fund-raising Banquet. Mark your calendars for
Thursday, November 1* at 6:00 at New Life Worship Center in
Pinecroft to hear Anita Keagy share her heart at our banquet.

So, you see, much is happening here at ELM. If you want more
information visit our website www.the-elm.org, call 814-650-7899,
or email us at the.elm.pss@gmail.com.
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Lunch break

Popcorn Poppers Extrodinare

After popping 1200 bags of popcorn for the St. Patrick's D
Parade in March
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Visit us on Facebook — ELM Pregnancy Support Services || ELM, PO Box 244, Tyrone, PA 16686
the.elm.pss@gmail.com || www.the-elm.org || Office: 1351 Logan Ave, Tyrone, PA 16686
814-650-7899




